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Yesterday, Thursday, June 27th, President Demian Dunkley, Rev. John Jackson, and other FFWPU 
leaders met with thirteen local Las Vegas ministers. 
 
Rev. Jackson thanked each person individually for their support and hard work in making the Unity 
Festival and Minister Convocation a victory! 
 

 
 
Each minister then shared a meaningful testimony and whatever was on their heart. Some shared about 
how important the blessing is to them. Others shared how the struggles they face but also how grateful 
they are for how much support they have. Many also shared about how their assignment - their mission 
from God, is bigger and more important than the denomination they are a part of. Everyone in the room 
agreed. 
 
President Dunkley then gave a speech of encouragement to the ministers. He emphasized the value they 
each have as sons and daughters of God – so much so that they could even pray in their own names as is 
the practice of members of FFWPU. The President conveyed Mother Moon's heart that the ministers are 
the chosen ones for what God is trying to do right now in America and the world. 
 
To conclude, Rev. Jackson presented to each minister a gift.  


